
From: Terri Banaszewski 

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 1:51 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Subject: Highland development 

 

Dear Councilmember Stark: 

 

I write to ask you for your support of the proposed mixed-use development at 735 Cleveland Avenue 

South. This is a critically important project that would benefit Saint Paul. This project is an example of 

the kind of investment that we want in Saint Paul. It is a mixed-use development that that offers new 

housing amenities, increased commercial opportunities, and will expand Saint Paul’s tax base. I ask that 

you reject the appeal and allow this important project to move forward. 

 

With the Ford Plant redevelopment in the not too distant future, this project will enhance the vibrancy 

and support the economic development of Highland Park and the city of St Paul. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

TERRI BANASZEWSKI 
 


